
From: wayne price
To: Dade, Randy, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Inge, Richard, EMNRD
Cc: Mike Slaughter; Bobby Sisson; John Sanders
Subject: Key BKE API # 30-015-23493
Date: Monday, November 10, 2014 12:56:35 PM

Dear OCD;

Key Energy had a release of produced water at the BKE SWD site H-13-
T23s-R27e. We currently are taken emergency actions and have stopped 
the release and are picking up water with Vac trucks.  Once the 
immediate actions are over we will submit a spill report within the 
time alloted.  The report will contain cause, actions taken and 
remedial action, if any, to be taken with OCD approval.  It's my 
understanding no fluids left the site and is contained inside of the 
berms.

Wayne Price-Price LLC
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